The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia

34th Street and Civic Center Boulevard Philadelphia, Pa. 19104-4399 215-590-1000 www.chop.edu

December 14, 2000

Dear Jeff and The Joshua Kahan Fund:

We would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you for bringing such a wonderful event to the children of The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia yesterday.

Together with your friends from Sesame Place, you provided one of the most enjoyed events of the year for our children, families and staff. It was the best year yet, and everyone had such a great time. The comments and stories that we heard throughout the day yesterday have continued on today, and they are fantastic. One child who has autism and does not usually engage with people very often was singing and dancing, and it brought tears of joy to the eyes of her mother. We can not express what that means to all of us.

Thank you again for all that you do to support us and bring smiles to the patients and families. We greatly appreciate it.

Sincerely,

Teri Winston

Child Life Specialist